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September 6, 2016
Dear Families,
We, Mr. Fuentes, Mrs. Branco, Ms. Miller and Ms. Findley-Browne, want to welcome you to an exciting year here at First Avenue School. We are committed to collaborating with you to ensure that all students at First Avenue succeed in ways that will empower them to choose their life’s path.  We know that educating children is a collaborative effort between the school and home. Your active participation this school year is much anticipated and greatly appreciated. 
Back to School Night
We would like to invite you to our Open House on Thursday September 15, 2016 from 5:00pm to 7:00pm.  This gathering will be an opportunity to learn more about our school, meet and greet the teachers and the school leadership team, and of course for you to share any feedback or concerns with us. 
Arrival and Dismissal

Please be informed that school begins at 8:20am each day and ends at 2:55pm.  To minimize disruption and to maximize instructional time, we are asking that your child arrives at school between 8:00am and 8:20 AM.  Additionally, students will not be dismissed before 2:55am.  Only with advance notice, under emergencies, or written doctor’s appointments will students be allowed to leave before dismissal time.  Every request will need to be approved in advance by Ms. Miller, Ms. Branco, Ms. Findley-Browne or Mr. Fuentes.  ALL VISITORS MUST SHOW A PHOTO ID to enter the building and for picking up students. 

Uniforms

Our school colors are navy blue tops with khaki bottoms, although we will still accept the white top this year.  Students must wear black or brown shoes and sneakers for GYM only. We encourage you to visit our school or our website for more information.  Students must wear their uniforms every day. 

Thank you in advance for your continued support.  Please reach out to us if you have any questions or concerns.  We are looking forward to working with you to ensure that this coming year is successful.
Sincerely,

	Principal Fuentes
Principalfuentes@gmail.com

	Renee Miller, VP
RMiller@nps.k12.nj.us



	Rosa Branco
RBranco@nps.k12.nj.us

	Camille Findley-Browne
CBrowne@nps.k12.nj.us
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